
 

 

 

2018 Barbados Feast Update 

 

Hello all, 

 

After returning from Barbados earlier this week, I am updating you about this year’s Feast. 

 

Again, I need to know who will be arriving before the Sabbath of Sept. 22 so that we can accommodate you 

for services. Only one family informed me that they are arriving before the Sabbath. Based on check-in 

information at Accra, several others will be coming earlier. So again, I need to know who is coming early. 

We do not have use of the auditorium at Accra until Sunday, Sept. 23. Alterative arrangements have to be 

made for the Sabbath before. Send me an email (arnold.hampton@cogwa.org) by next week if you are 

arriving early and how many of you will be attending services on the Sept. 22 so that arrangements can be 

made. Those of you with your own transportation can email me about the location and time. 

 

The catamaran cruise has been moved to Tuesday, Sept. 25. It will last from 2:30 to 7 p.m. There will be two 

snorkeling dives with the turtles. A lunch will be served. Since the sun sets just after 6 p.m., we should be 

able to view the sunset as we return to harbor. The cost is US$60 for adults and US$40 for children 12 and 

under. If interested, let me know. Thanks to those who have already responded. If the details above cause a 

change of mind, let me know. 

 

The hotel provides a Barbecue Dinner with Floor Show on Thursdays. This is an opportunity to sample 

Barbadian cuisine served buffet style. The price for guests is approximately US$43 for adults and US$22 for 

children under 12. I was told that a discount is possible if we have a group attending. Let me know if you 

would be interested with the number of adults and children. 

 

Finally, the hotel will provide lunch between services on the Last Great Day. The cost is US$35 for adults 

and US$20 for children under 12. I have to give the hotel an estimate of adults and children who will be 

participating. 

 

So, I need a response from you regarding four things: 

 

1. Are you attending Sabbath services in Barbados on Sept. 22? If so, how many? 

2. Are you interested in the catamaran cruise? If so, how many adults and children? 

3. Are you interested in the Barbecue Dinner and Floor Show at Accra on Thursday, Sept. 27? If so, how 

many adults and children? 

4. Are you interested in the luncheon between services on the Last Great Day? If so, how many adults 

and children? 

 

Thank you. Looking forward to spending the 2018 Feast with you in beautiful Barbados. 
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